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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2019 9:12 PM
To: taxiinquiry
Subject: NNCE Pty Ltd - Taxi Licence 

  I am writing to advise you of our devastation since the Government brought Uber into our lives. 
This Taxi Licence was my retirement fund and now it has been taken away from me.  

The stress has also affected my  health and I feel unwell every day. 

i need to be compensated for the loss of MY asset and also for loss of future income.   

Allowing Uber to operate illegally in this country has destroyed our lives.  I sold a house to purchase this 
Licence and now we have nothing to show for it because the Government can just destroy lives as it 
chooses.  

You need to give the hard working citizens more consideration and how it will impact on our lives when 
you decide to take our assets.  

What if it happened to you? How would you react then?. 

A very UNHAPPY 

Evan Agnos 

CPV - Submission 271

1 of 1




